From: cityclerk
Subject: : 1933 Queensway Proposed rezoning for liquor store PG Zoning bylaw No. 7850, 2007,
Amending Bylaw No. 9268, 2021 AND Liquor license Application NO. LL100178.

From: Lindsay Hughes <*REDACTED*>

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2022 11:34 AM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@ princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Skakun, Brian <bskakun@telus.net>

Subject: 1933 Queensway Proposed rezoning for liquor store PG Zoning bylaw No. 7850, 2007, Amending Bylaw No.
9268, 2021 AND Liquor license Application NO. LL100178.

Dear City Council And Mayor Hall

| reside at 1844 Juniper street. | am writing this email to voice my concerns about the proposed liquor store going into
1933 Queensway. PG Zoning bylaw No. 7850, 2007, Amending Bylaw No. 9268, 2021 AND Liquor license Application NO.
LL100178.

| have lived in this neighbourhood for 16 years. | can see the building from my backyard. Our neighbourhood has
ENOUGH problems without having a liquor store there. We DO NOT WANT OR NEED this to happen. Here are a few
points why this should not happen,

We already have a HIGH prostitution problem on that corner which will INCREASE with the traffic that the liquor store
will bring.

We already call bylaw and the police numerous times a month especially in the summer for loiterers and drug use in
our alleys. This will only bring more problems.

This liquor store will literally back on to a house with children. Not to mention all the other families and seniors on
surrounding streets.

We absolutely DO NOT want this to turn into what is happening at Shooters at Parkwood.

As a neighbourhood we have tried for years to clean this area up with some small success. This liquor store will ruin it
all. There are small children that want to play outside and feel safe. | want to feel safe in my own home and when | go
for walks. Do any of you remember THE QUEENSWAY INITITAVE that was promised to us years ago??? THIS GOES
DIRECTLY AGAINST WHAT THE POLICE AND CITY COUNCIL PROMISED OUR COMMUNITY!!!!

PLEASE HELP PROTECT OUR COMMUNITY AND VOTE NO FOR REZONING THIS PROPERTY. Would YOU want a liquor
store in your backyard?

Thanks for your time,

Lindsay Hughes
*REDACTED*



